
Thank you for another nice week!  Here is the packet of announcements and 
fliers: Newsletter 9.15.23.pdf  

OSW is hiring paras.  If you or a friend are interested, follow this link: 

OSW Para Application 

We appreciate those adhering to our drop-off safety routines in the 
morning.  Please remember that if you need to get out of your car to assist your 
child, come in through the main entrance, park your car, and walk them to the 
front door.  Children should only exit from the passenger side of vehicles. We 
want to make sure everyone is safe. 

Our staff has been investing in building good routines and establishing classroom 
expectations.  This work will continue as we begin to increase the amount of 
academic instruction.  

If your child took the Smarter Balance Assessment last year as a 3rd or 4th grader, 
you will receive their results in the mail soon.  Our staff has reviewed them and 
we have everything in place to support their individual learning profiles.  

I look forward to some fun events organized by our OSO.  Check out the flier for 
the OSO BBQ in this newsletter. We will be announcing some afterschool clubs 
and activities very soon.  

Starting on October 1, CareALot aftercare will return to OSW.  Students will no 
longer require busing to Great Neck.  

Waterford now has the capability to translate PowerSchool Messages in over 20 
languages!  Be sure to adjust your setting in the program if you need a language 
other than English.  

Have a nice weekend! 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2dzzRwqEJDv0jxhnvT5rDQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm5akfP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVBkX2U5NDB4QkowJm1hbD01NzgyYmU0OTk0ODdlMDhiOGZmZDFiMzAyMmFiMWI2OGVjZjMwMzBmZDI4NTFhZjA1ZThjNThmOWQ4OGQ0ZTQyVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-Z91BGXb17yDUhxra2Vyd2luQHdhdGVyZm9yZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dpb7qfuDuxATuffepnf-1g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm5akfP0SiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuYXBwbGl0cmFjay5jb20vd2F0ZXJmb3Jkc2Nob29scy9vbmxpbmVhcHAvZGVmYXVsdC5hc3B4P0NhdGVnb3J5PVN1cHBvcnQrU3RhZmYmQXBwbGlUcmFja0pvYklkPTEzMDcmQXBwbGlUcmFja0xheW91dE1vZGU9ZGV0YWlsJkFwcGxpVHJhY2tWaWV3UG9zdGluZz0xVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-Z91BGXb17yDUhxra2Vyd2luQHdhdGVyZm9yZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
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Helpful hints from the main office:  

Please make sure any bus or dismissal changes are emailed to both  

myself kkerwin@waterfordschools.org AND the classroom teacher.  

Please don’t make any dismissal changes after 12:30pm unless it is an  

unavoidable emergency.  

The newsletter will be emailed every Friday, and is chock full of helpful 

information from calendars, to lunch menus, to local events. Please take a 

few minutes each week to read through it. If you are not receiving emails 

and should be, please contact me so I can make the necessary changes.  

If there are any changes to your phone number, email, address,  

permissions to pick up, etc please communicate those to the office as soon 

as possible.  

THANK YOU!! Please feel free to call or email if there is anything I can help 

you with! ~~Kathy Kerwin Oswegatchie Office Secretary  

SAVE THE DATE:  

Sept. 19 5:15pm OSO Meeting 

(Virtual only)  

Sept. 21 4:30pm-6:30pm OSO BBQ  

Sept. 25 No School  

Oct. 11 School Picture Day  

Oct. 17 OSO Meeting (virtual and in 

person) 

FROM THE HEALTH ROOM  

Welcome to a New School year from the health Room of Oswegatchie!  

A few reminders for new and returning parents please: Please provide a 

complete and seasonally appropriate change of clothing for your child AT 

ALL TIMES. The Health Room does not have ANY clothing to support your 

child in this regard. We will otherwise contact parents during the work day 

to provide, unless your child has clothing in school. Please send a supply in 

a bag with your child’s name/and have them keep it in their cubbies here at 

school. DO NOT have them take it back and forth to school in their back 

pack each day as it invariably gets taken out, especially when it is needed.  

Please communicate with the Health Room if your child is absent due to 

illness or injury. You may call the main office number and ask to be  

transferred to the nurse (860-442-4331). Or you may email 

wdoyon@waterfordschools.org to notify.  

Please do not have your child transport medication of ANY kind to and from 

school. ALL medications must be provided by a parent direct to the Health 

Room and must have a completed medication authorization signed by  

physician and parent in order to be administered at school.  

Thank you, Wendy Doyon RN  

 
















































